
BOARD OF CIVIL AUTHORITY MEETING 
 

 
DATE & TIME: October 23, 2024 at 1:00PM at the Dummerston Town Office  
  
MEMBERS PRESENT:   Betsy Bates, Laurie Frechette, Ruth Hoffman, Lynn Kuralt, Paul 
Normandeau 
 
NOT PRESENT:  Paul Adler, Todd Davidson, Pearl Doubleday, Maria Glabach, Linda Hellus, 
Bill Holiday, Angela Lawrence, Pam McFadden, Thomas Nolan, Lew Sorenson, Alex Wilson 
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:05PM by Vice-Chair, Paul Normandeau. 
 
In-person voting for the General Election on Tuesday, November 5, 2024 will take place in the 
downstairs of the Dummerston Congregational Church. Polls will be open from 8AM-7PM.  
 
The Board reviewed the following list of voters added to the Voter Checklist from July 1, 2024 
to October 22, 2024: 
 
Mahria Barrett   John Barton   Lauren Bell 
Georgia Bristol  Harry Cobb   Adam Cormier 
Candice Cormier  Justica Cormier  Gwendelin Cusack 
Zachary Dangizer  Isabella Demir   June Forrett 
Macie Golding  Alexandra Gregory  Kimona Hall 
Caitlin Holton   Courtney Hutchinson  Amy Hyatt 
Larry Johanneson  Bonny Kenyon  Lindsay Korsen 
Nicole Koziara  Danielle Laliberte  Travis Leavy 
Kathleen Livingston  Luke McCullock  James Meikle 
Katherine Normandeau Kelli Rhodes   Lindsey Scioli 
Rebecca Thering  Bryan Therrien  Michael Thibault 
William Wise 
 
The Board reviewed the following list of voters purged from the Voter Checklist from July 1, 
2024 to October 22, 2024: 
 
Nancy L. Cavanagh  Nancy J. Chamberlin  Laurel B. Davidson 
Timothy C. Janos  Soren A. Pelz-Walsh 
 
On a motion by Ruth and second from Betsy, the Board voted to approve the following list of 
election workers for the General Election: 
 
Eliza Greenhoe-Bergh  Jody Normandeau  Charlotte Neer Annis   
Paula Nadeau   Gail Sorenson   Tina Kane 
Louis Kern   James Bombicino  Michael Campbell 
Jean Bombicino  Magdaline Volaitis  Steve Mindel 
(plus others, if needed) 



 
The Election Worker schedule for November 5th was reviewed & discussed. Laurie mentioned 
that one of the most important duties of the BCA is helping to manage elections and her wish 
that more members would participate. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 
1:20PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted by:  Laurie Frechette, Clerk 


